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Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Annexation follow up 

Derek Zimmermann <derek.zimmermann@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 4:28 PM
To: Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

To: City of Columbia - Community Development Department
Attn: Rachel Bacon
 
My wife and I recently purchased the property at 5705 E. Mexico Gravel Road. The prior owner, Pat Fitzgerald, is currently in the process of pursuing annexation and hookup
into the city sewer along with the necessary work required to do so, being a condition of the sale. We have reviewed his plans and are supportive of both hookup options, with no
preference. We are fully on board and are seeking annexation to accommodate this work and arrangement, resulting in the property being zoned R-1. Per our arrangement,
following annexation, Pat will contract and pay for the work necessary to hook up to the sewer. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,
 
- Derek Zimmermann 
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Derek Zimmermann 
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